Highway Superintendent Report: 10/19/2021 * Larry White

We have cut brush and trees on several roads.

We have split and piled approximately 10 cords of wood outside that will be covered to put in this winter.

We have flushed the water from the wood boiler and lines.

We have patched all roads as needed and replaced a pipe crossing on the Lazy River Road.

We have completed screening sand and mixed 100 ton of salt.

We have cut shoulders on 1 mile of Fordham Hill Road.

We have made necessary repairs to sanding equipment and cleaned and painted.

I got prices for the pick up's the board asked for; but I see at the last meeting someone got a price for a truck we did not need. As I told all of you's the month before and you's agreed to purchase it at a cost of \$10,000.00 more plus no plow. I find it hard to believe you's know more of the highways needs then I do.